
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Children, 

Welcome back to school! We hope you had a fantastic 

Spring Break! We are so happy to be back after a lovely 

rest!  

Please watch the notice board for any events coming up 

this term such as Mother’s Day, Father’s Day, Earth Day 

and Turtle Day to name a few. 

Due to the children feeling more settled, if there are any 

of you who would like to come and spend time in class 

with the class then please come and see me. Your 

welcome to read, do crafts, cooking or just play!  

The temperature is rising so please remember hats, 

plenty water and sunblock!  

Full Day kids please remember to bring a blanket and a 

little extra afternoon snack.  

Thank you for all your support last year. 

Miss Claire Marie and Ms Shara. 

 

Summer Term 

2018 
J.K. 

Please remember to bring a hat, 

plenty water, a change of clothes 

and a healthy snack 

 
Drop Off: 8.10-8.30 

Pick Up: 12pm or 3pm 

Topic!   

Dinosaurs 

 

J.K. will venture into a 

land before time.  

Using role-play, small 

world activities and 

technology, we will 

travel back in time to 

investigate all aspects 

of dinosaurs. If you 

have any books, props 

or anything dinosaur 

related at home, your 

child is welcome to 

bring them in to share 

with the class. 

 


